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Happy Thanksgiving long weekend!!!!! 
 

Weeks of Oct 8-19 
Monday 

Oct 8 
Tuesday 

Oct 9 
Wednesday 

Oct 10 
Thursday 

Oct 11 
Friday 
Oct12 

Thanksgiving – No 
school 

Newspaper Club 
Meeting at lunch 

 Divs 10, 11 & 12 
Pumpkin Patch 
 
Newspaper Club 
Meeting at lunch 
 

Divs 8 & 9  
Pumpkin Patch 

Monday 
Oct 15 

Tuesday 
Oct 16 

Wednesday 
Oct 17 

Thursday 
Oct 18 

Friday 
Oct 19 

Fall Frenzy starts 
Grade 6/7 girls for 
this week 
11:40-12:30 
 

Photo retakes 
 
Newspaper Club 
Meeting at lunch 
 

 Newspaper Club 
Meeting at lunch 

Pro-D Day 
No school for 
students 

 
Student newspaper:  
This year, we are going to have a newsletter put together by the student newspaper club.  Students from 
Grade 5 to 7 are invited to join and so far, we have an excellent group.  We will be meeting every Tuesday 
and Thursday at lunch to put together articles for the Cougar News.   We are going to aim for publishing 
one newspaper every 4-6 weeks.   Look out for the first edition!!! 
 
Leadership Club: 
The leadership club has also started for Grades 5-7 interested students.  They are meeting in Ms. Shniad’s 
room on a weekly basis.   Please listen for the dates of the meetings on the announcements. 
 
Fall Frenzy: IT’S BACK!!  Fall Frenzy is back at Clayton again this year.    
Fall Frenzy is a fun physical fitness program that is run through Community Schools Partnership.  It 
teaches a variety of physical skills and games and runs at lunchtime (11:40-12:30) for up to 30 students per 



week.  Each group of students goes every lunch time for one week.  Students are in the gym for the whole 
time and then eat their lunch at 12:30 when they return to class.  We will have about 7 weeks of 
programming, so most students from Grades 2-7 should have a chance at a week of fun in the gym at lunch 
with some great trainers and facilitator.  Please listen for announcements and watch for the newsflash to let 
you know the week that your child will fit into.   Students truly enjoyed having these activities to do at 
lunchtime. The first group to go will be Grade 6/7 female identifying students.  The following week (Oct 
22-26) will be Grade 6/7 male identifying students.   
 
Fresh to you Fundraiser:  
Notices are coming home today about a fundraiser being put on by Divisions 5, 6, & 7.  They are trying to 
raise money to support some more expensive field trips for this year.   Please help support their efforts and 
order some great healthy food! 
 
Halloween SPOOKTAKULAR!  October 27th  5-7pm 
You should have received a notice home this week about this upcoming Clayton PAC Family event.  
Volunteers are vital for this event to happen.  Please consider volunteering some time so we can have a fun 
family event!! 
 
 
  

We have one goal:  To be a kind, cooperative Cougar Family!! 


